Dean of Students Friday, October 8, 2021 at 12:22 PM All McMinnville Students COVID Safety

Dear Wildcats.

Today, we complete our sixth week of class and are looking forward to celebrating Homecoming this weekend. Student engagement both in and out of the classroom has been terrific. Positive COVID-19 cases have been relatively low, although we have seen an uptick of positive cases this week including a small number of breakthrough cases. We encourage you to make good decisions around how we socialize, this weekend and every day. Please keep groups small, practice good social distancing and wear a face covering.

In addition, be sure to check your health every day ______. Stay home and contact the Student Health, Wellness and Counseling Center at 503-883-2535.

Additional information about Linfield's COVID-19 response and safety protocols are at www.linfield.edu/covid. Be sure you check Linfield Ahead each Monday and Thursday for the most up-to-date information.

Continue to wash your hands and have a good homecoming weekend!

GO CATS!

Dean of Students He|Him|His (<u>Learn more here.</u>) 900 SE Baker St. A490 | McMinnville, OR 97128-6984 503.883.2436 | Student Affairs

